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Board Of Supervisors 
El Dorado Co. Government Center 
330 Fair Lane 
Placerville, Ca 95667 

Dear Sirs, 

Please accept my resignation from the El Dorado County Fish & Game. I have enjoyed my 
years of service working on this committee and It is with reluctance that I must resign but I am 
moving my residence to Roseville, Ca. in Placer County. 

I would like to take this opportunity to recommend Larry Nelson as a possible candidate to take 
my place. He has prior service with the Commission, representing District 1 under Supervisor 
Knight and also has many years of volunteer service, teaching Hunter Safety for the State 
Department of Fish and Wildlife. His experience would provide a valuable asset to the 
Commission. Chairman Karl Weiland has kept in touch with MR. Nelson and can contact him. 

Thank you again for providing me the opportunity to serve this county in this capacity. I have 
enjoyed my time with the Commission. 

Sincerely 

John Turner, Commissioner at Large 
El Dorado Co. Fish & Game Commission 




